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Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

November 4, 1960 

We were very happy to receive your report, and please 
accept this letter as verification of your reception of 
Radio Station KIRL. 

We hope you will tune us in again, and perhaps we will 
hear from you again in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Gary . Farhner 
Engineer 
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